STEEVES HOUSE MONTHLY

Steeves House Museum Newsletter | Issue 3 | March, 2019

Springtime is here!

The month of March has been very busy behind the scenes, and the active season is now fast approaching. I am very optimistic about this month and the coming summer, and I am growing especially excited about seeing the museum beginning to bustle with people again.

Thank you again for your interest and support. Feel free to contact me with questions or feedback, or if you want a tour of the house.

Have a happy April, enjoy the warm weather, and I look forward to seeing some of you at the museum! Sincerely,

Alison Nelson

Administrator/Curator

Important News

New Merchandise

The new Steeves House Museum keychains have arrived! They are available for purchase now, both at the museum and on our website Shop (click here).

The Steeves House blankets will be on pre-sale for one more week. Place your order soon so you don't miss out! Thank you so much to all of you who completed last month's survey to help decide what products to order. After all, you are more than just customers, you're part of our community. Your purchases and contributions support museum activities and repairs, enabling local history to grow and thrive.

We have a variety of other Steeves House Museum merchandise available in our online **Shop**, and if you live in the area, you can pick up your order directly from the museum. All orders include free postcards and a *Steeves 250* temporary tattoo.

New Staff News

While working at the museum last summer, Cathy Taylor demonstrated both skill and passion for her work. She is now wrapping up her Business Administration program, and I could not be more pleased to announce that she will be joining the Steeves House Museum in May for her professional internship.

Student Summer Jobs

Before even hearing back about student grants, I am receiving applications from students. Some have worked at the Steeves House before, but there are also many new names. If you know any students who would be interested, encourage them to apply! I am inspired when I see a lot of young people showing the same interest in and passion for local history that so brought me to the museum. It is the reason we do what we do, and it is also how our community thrives.

Upcoming Events

Soup & Chili Lunch

April 27, 2019 11:30am-1:30pm

@ the Steeves House Museum

Join us for a delicious homemade lunch! The lunch will include your choice of soup or chili, a roll or biscuit, tea or coffee and a dessert.

Tickets can be purchased in advance. Contact <u>Steevesmuseum@nb.aibn.com</u> to reserve your spot! Advance tickets are \$8. The proceeds of the lunch will help fund the museums projects and operations.

Annual General Meeting

For your calendars, our Annual General meeting will be held at the museum on May 21 at 7:00pm. This meeting is open to the public, and further details will follow in the next newsletter.

<u>Visit Our Website</u> <u>Contact Us</u> <u>Follow Us</u>